
LAST MONTH  
TO ENJOY  

CJ’S 
The lease for CJ’s Café in Bronte expires Sept 30, 2015. 

  

If anyone wants to purchase the café & get  

all my equipment & furniture, and my contacts, systems,  

suppliers, recipes, training & goodwill, please contact   

Stephen Sinclair at stephensincalir86@gmail.com or 647-272-0075 .    

The price is quite reasonable,  

so if you are interested at all, please contact him. 
  

If someone wants to take the torch,  

they will be taking over by the end of my lease (Sept 30/Oct 1).   
  

If no one comes forward,  

I will still be leaving at the end of my lease,  

so one way or the other,  

this is your last month to enjoy CJ’s while it is CJ’s!! 
  

If there is no buyer, Tues Sept 22 will be my last day to serve.  

From Friday Sept 25 to Sunday Sept 27 (9AM-3PM),  

we will have an open-house and “Chattel Sale” –  everything will be up 

for sale and you can come take home a piece of the Café! 
  

If we go this route,  

I will send you all a list by Sept 15 of what is up for sale. 
  

Please join me in  

making this a wonderful last month! 
  

Hope to see you lots before I go. — CJ 
(PS Next I will be helping schools, groups, and other non-profits to fundraise selling 

coffee— www.cjscoffeefundraising.com will be up online in the next few weeks)  
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